
 
 

Important Notice 
 Recently there has been a serious outbreak of COVID-19 in Hong Kong, while some 
students were found to be involved in group activities, such as playing mahjong, having hotpot, 
etc., in student hostels.  

 COVID-19 is widespread among global and local communities, and there has been 
an increasing number of infected groups. Medical studies have demonstrated that the virus can 
be transmitted through respiratory droplets and air, and has imposed serious threats to public 
health. 

 Public health is our top concern especially in this critical time.  Should students be 
found to have involved in the aforementioned activities or those threatening the health of 
others, the College must take action seriously.  The case will be passed to the College 
Disciplinary Committee for further handling.  The residence of students concerned will be 
disqualified immediately, and the residence in 2020/21 of all students involved will also be 
affected. 

 Due to the severity of the pandemic, your understanding and cooperation is much 
appreciated. 
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重要通告 

近日，冠狀病毒在香港的疫情嚴重；與此同時，宿舍內接連發現有同學

進行打麻雀、打邊爐等人群聚集活動。鑑於病毒於世界各地及本港各社區蔓

延，出現無數的病毒感染群組。醫學研究亦指出，此病毒會透過飛沫和空氣

傳播，是公眾健康的重大威脅。 

在此疫情嚴峻的時刻，書院必須保障公共衛生，減低健康風險。若發現

同學於宿舍進行上述或其他有損公共衛生的活動，書院定必嚴肅跟進。個案

將送交書院紀律委員會處理，涉事宿生將被立即取消住宿資格，所有涉事的

同學於 2020/21 學年的住宿資格亦將受到影響。 

基於疫情嚴重，希望大家理解、合作！ 

 

逸夫書院 

2020 年 7月 17 日 


